UPCOMING EVENT S FOR FEBRUARY 2019

MEETINGS:

Feb. 18th, Mon, 6:30 - 8:00 pm, at Southern IN Rehab Hospital, 3104 Blackiston Blvd., New Albany, IN,
in the Education Conference Room. This will be an open discussion meeting, and we will be having a
short Valentine's Day party with special treats and games.

Feb. 23rd, from 2:00 - 4:00 pm, at Norton Brownsboro, Medical Plaza 1, 4950 Norton Healthcare
Blvd., Louisville, KY, in Room 301B. Guest speaker will be Hilbert Potter, a physical therapist with
KORT. He will be discussing many topics about rehabilitation following limb loss; including the
benefits of physical therapy throughout your lifetime, fall prevention and recovery, and how to
overcome the fear of using a prosthesis. This is a great opportunity to learn some new skills and to
have your questions answered.

EVENTS:

March 9th, Moving Forward will host its March Madness Soup and Chili Supper,
from 5:00 - 8:00 pm, at the Okolona Fire Station, 8501 Preston Hwy, Louisville,
KY. Everyone bringing soup or chili will be entered into our cook-off. Prizes will
be awarded for Judge's Choice and People's Choice in the Soup & Chili
categories. We will also be awarding a prize for The Best Dressed Fan, so be sure and wear your
favorite team apparel. Admission will be $5.00 and includes all the soup, chili, hot dogs, and dessert
you can eat. All proceeds will be donated to the Amputee Coalition Paddy Rossbach Summer Youth
Camp. We encourage you to attend and invite your family and friends to help support this worthy
cause. Parking and the entrance are in the back of the building. We will be on the 2nd floor and an
elevator is provided. You are asked to bring a soup, chili, or dessert if you can. The group will provide
the rest. Hope to see you there!

Registration is underway for the Amputee Coalition National Conference to be held July 25-29th in
San Antonio, TX. People affected by limb loss from all around the world will be gathering to take part
in educational sessions, upper and lower limb clinics, adaptive activities, and to see the latest
technology. To register or for more information visit the AC website at:
https://www.amputee-coalition.org/events-programs/national-conference/

Scholarships are available for those who are unable to attend the conference due to financial
constraints. The deadline for applying is April 12th. The applications are available at:
https://www.amputee-coalition.org/events-programs/national-conference/conference-scholarships/

Applications are now being accepted for the Paddy Rossbach Summer Youth
Camp which is held each year at Camp Joy in Clarksville, OH. The camp is for
children with limb loss ages of 10-17 and is totally free including transportation to
the camp. This year's camp will be held July 8-13th. You are encouraged to register
your child as soon as possible. A leadership camp is available for young adults with
limb loss ages 18 - 19, and camp counselors are needed. For more info and to apply go to:
https://www.amputee-coalition.org/events-programs/youth-camp/

Information on all of these meetings and events is available on our website at ampmovingforward.com
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